VACANCY AT THE COMMONWEALTH SECRETARIAT

The Ministry of Foreign AHairs wishes 1o inform gqualified Nigernans of the
vacancy for the post of Legal Adviser-Criminal Justice System and Cybercrime
at the Commonwealth Secretariat in London, United Kingdom.

In line with the Commonwealth's commitment to gender equality, the
Commonwealth Secretariat encourages applications from qualified women for

he post.

Interested candidates are invited to submit their applications to the Human
Resources Department via: hitps://thecommonwealth.org/jobs not later than

15t September, 2022 at 17:00 GMT.

The applicahon should be accompanied by three (3) references from current
and previous employers, and Curriculum Vitae indicating employment history

in the last 'wo years.

signed

Francisca K. Omayuli (Mrs)
spokesperson
Ministry of Foreign Affairs

Friday, 26™ Auqust, 2022



